Trinity Church News March 2025

Services at 10.30 a.m.

2nd Morning service led by Richard Oldroyd
9th Morning service is an own arrangement
16th Morning service led by Paul Bussey
23rd Morning service and communion led by Rev Roz Page
30th Morning service is an own arrangement
Events at Trinity in February 2025
Every Toddler Group (no groups during school holidays)
Tuesday 9am to 11:15am
Every Friendship Group
Wednesday 2pm to 4pm
1st Saturday Souper Lunch — All welcome
of the month 12:30pm
11th Circuit Leisure Group Walk - Aimondbury
10:30am Bring your picnic lunch

Trinity Contacts

Minister Rev Roz Page 542541 rosamunde.page@gmail.com
Secretary Jane Armitage 665990 janearmitage6@gmail.com

Roqm Karen Stannard 664648
Bookings

Website Joan Vevers 664423 trinitychurchhonley.co.uk

Prayer Anne Horton 662395 |mrs.anne.m.horton@gmail.com
requests

What’s on in March at Trinity
THANKS TO OUR ORGANISERS OF EVENTS IN FEBRUARY

The FUN CRAFT DAY was held on 18th February between 10am and
3pm. Thanks to all the organisers for all their hard work. They
somehow managed to keep control of a crowd of excited children,
enjoying a variety of crafts, painting, constructing and thoroughly
enjoying the chocolate biscuits and tasty snacks as they moved from
one activity to the next. It was a great success and we are sure the
Mums, Grandmas and children will be looking forward to our next event.

SOUPER SATURDAY LUNCH: a “practice run” for these lunches
involved 13 people at the launch event at 12.30pm on the first

Saturday in February. Priorities were to test the heating of the soup

and the importance of checking any ingredients that may cause problems
for sufferers of allergies. Did you know, for example, that celery is a
problem for many? Soup was served with bread and butter, followed by
tea, coffee and biscuits. Knitted dolls were on sale to help cover the cost
of the meal. It was voted a success and we are looking forward to the
next lunch in March.

CHURCH MEETING: Thanks to those of you who attended the members’
meeting on 12th February, which is open to all who join us for Sunday
services and our other activities. There was much discussion and ideas
exchanged. Our next meeting will be the Annual General meeting on 4th June
and we look forward to your support.
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